
PRESS RELEASE 
CITY OF PUNTA GORDA, FLORIDA 

CITY GENERAL ELECTION – Tuesday, NOVEMBER 7, 2023 
CHANGE TO POLLING LOCATION FOR PRECINCTS 60.1 AND 66.1 

 
Due to the impact of repairs related to Hurricane Ian at South County Regional Park, electors of 
Precincts 60.1 and 66.1 who would have reported to South County Regional Park at 670 Cooper Street, 
Punta Gorda, FL 33950, will instead report to the Supervisor of Elections Office at 226 Taylor Street, 
Punta Gorda, FL 33950, in order to vote on Election Day, November 7, 2023. The Supervisor of 
Elections Office will be open as a polling location for Precincts 60.1 and 66.1 from 7:00 a.m. until 7:00 
p.m. 


